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9th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year as in previous years, as part of our Harvest Festival celebrations, we have asked for a 
donation of food to help support the Long Sutton Foodbank, which in turn supports our community. 
Any help is appreciated but in previous years staples such as dried rice, dried pasta, cereals, tinned 
meat products (such as pies or corned beef), tinned soups, tea, coffee and sugar have been 
particularly welcome.  
 
Any help you can spare is gratefully received and will go straight back to your community. Please 
give your donations to your child’s class teacher on Thursday or Friday morning. All donations will 
be gratefully received by the food bank. Our school community is always wonderful on these 
occasions and your generosity is much appreciated, I thank you in advance for any donations you 
may give. 
 
We would love to see families at our Harvest Festival assemblies and hope you will be able to 
attend. Both take place on Friday 11th October at the following times: 
 
EYFS and KS1 Harvest Festival assembly is at 9.00am in the school hall. Space will be limited so 
we ask that no more than 2 people from each family attend, that buggies are left in the front 
entrance of school and that all seating is filled in please.  
 
KS2 Harvest Festival assembly is at St. Mary’s church at 1.45pm. Children from Key Stage 2 may 
be collected from school once we all return from the church. We ask that you do not collect 
Reception and Key Stage 1 children early however as it will disrupt their afternoon. Thank you for 
your understanding.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Lee and Miss Gray 
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